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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, WA 98607 

www.ci.camas.wa.us 

 

October 10, 2023 

Samantha Downs  
Sharon Gretch 
Smartlink 
706 NE 14th Avenue 
Camas, WA 98607 
Sent via email sharon.gretch@smartlinkgroup.com 
  
RE:  AT&T Wireless Communications Facility (CUP23-03)  

Dear Ms. Downs and Ms. Gretch, 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the above application submitted on March 30, 2023 and resubmitted 
October 5, 2023 has been deemed complete in accordance with Camas Municipal Code (CMC) Section 18.35.051. 
Staff will begin reviewing the application and contact you if we have comments and/or questions.  

Do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
Lauren Hollenbeck, Senior Planner 

Cc: Robert Maul, Planning Manager 
Madeline Sutherland, Planner 
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